From: Lauren Harding <FERSIESIINNEG >

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 1:14 PM
To: Leclair, Elisha
Subject: FW: City of PG bear awareness committee

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Elisha,

| reached out to the Lheidli T’enneh Nation to see if there was any interest from their Nation in providing
information to the committee. As | understand it, the main task of the committee at the moment is to gather
information and discuss that information so we can make an informed report with recommendation to City
Council. Apologies if I've overstepped in making these enquiries. Please see my email correspondence below.

Also, | will be able to attend the meetings next week in-person.

Thanks,

Lauren Harding

She/her/hers

Assistant Professor

Department of Ecosystem Science and Management
University of Northern British Columbia

I live, work and play on the unceded territories of the Lheidli T'enneh First Nation

From: Gbenga Ayansola FEEESIISSREG— >
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 6:17 PM

To: Towfiq Islam < ENESIESN >; L2 uren Harding HESSIESE >
Cc: Elders Directors {jERSHESI Kristine Seymour-Makie {5ERSIEIIINENGEGNGN >

Subject: RE: City of PG bear awareness committee

You don't often get email from naturalresources@lheidli.ca. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email is not from UNBC. Avoid links and attachments. Don't buy gift cards.

Good Afternoon Lauren,
Thank you for your email.

| will be happy to invite you for a discussion with our elders to gain perspective on this. | have cc’d Lheidli Elders's
directors and the coordinator for their information.

Kristine, kindly reach out to Lauren. Let me know if you have any questions. Thank you
Regards,

Gbenga Ayansola



Natural Resources Manager

Lheidli T’'enneh | 150 Brunswick Street
Prince George BC | V2L 2B3

Work: 250.562.0847 EXT 2004

Cell: 778.349.3368
Email: naturalresources@lheidli.ca | Website: www.lheidli.ca

Lheldli Tennaeh

The content of this email is the confidential property of Lheidli T’enneh and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose
except with Lheidli T’enneh’s written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

From: Towfiq Islam AR >
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 4:49 PM

To: Gbenga Ayansola FERASIISSENEESS > L2uren Harding RS

Subject: RE: City of PG bear awareness committee

Hi Lauren

Thanks for reaching out. Gbenga Ayansola is our Natural Resources Manager.

Good Afternoon Gbenga,

Appreciate if you please reach out Lauren.

Best Regards
Towfiq

Towfiqul Islam M.Comm ( Accounting & Management), MBA, PGD, CGA
Executive Director '
Lheidli Tenneh First Nation

1041 Whenun Road | Prince George BC | V2K 5X8
Work: 250.963.8451

Email: GERESIECE | \/cbsite: www.lheidli.ca

Lheidli T'enneh

The content of this email is the confidential property of Lheidli Tenneh and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any
purpose except with Lheidli Tenneh'’s written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us
immediately.



From: Lauren Harding <Lauren.Harding@unbc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 4:02 PM

To: Towfiq Islam RS

Subject: City of PG bear awareness committee

You don't often get email from Jauren.harding@unbc.ca. Learn why this is important
Hadih,

I’m the UNBC representative on the newly formed City of Prince George Bear Awareness Committee. | was hoping
you could direct me to the right person to speak with about Lheidli T’enneh wildlife management practices and
perspectives on human-bear conflict. | appreciate that you and your office are very busy, I’m hoping you can
simply put me in touch with someone who is familiar with the issue of human-bear conflict in northern BC and
would be able to speak with me about Lheidli T’enneh perspectives on effective wildlife management to reduce
human-bear conflict.

It’s important that Lheidli T’enneh knowledge and practices are considered by the committee, and | am sure that
this is an issue that concerns members of the Lheidli T’enneh community who reside in Prince George. The
Committee on Bear Awareness has a four-month term, with a report delivered to City council due in November, so
we need to collect information that will help council make an informed decision on a very short timeline, and |
would appreciate any help, guidance, and expertise that your government and community are able to provide
about living with bears on Lheidli T’enneh territory.

Thank you very much,

Lauren Harding

She/her/hers

Assistant Professor

Department of Ecosystem Science and Management
University of Northern British Columbia

| live, work and play on the unceded territories of the Lheidli T'enneh First Nation





